
 

 

Notice for JCUA water customers – The Big Point / Helena area Boil Water 

Alert has been Lifted in the areas located on and near Hwy. 613, South of 

Goff Farm Road and also in the Saracenia Road / Nutbank Road area. 

 
Tests performed indicates the water is now safe to drink. 

 

When your Boil-Water Alert is lifted 

Flush faucets for a total of ten (10) minutes to introduce system water throughout house 

plumbing. 

Example: 

1 Faucet — Run for 10 minutes 

2 Faucets — Run both for 5 minutes 

3 Faucets — Run each for 3-4 minutes 
 

Flush any faucet a minimum of two (2) minutes to ensure clearing of the line serving the faucet. 

 

• Discard any drinks, ice, food, etc., made during the Boil-Water Alert. 

• Rewash any food or drink contact items (knives, forks, plates, etc.) with "cleared" system 

water. 

• Check water filters (in faucets, refrigerators and elsewhere) and replace if necessary. 

 

Jackson County Utility Authority Customer Service:  228-762-0119 Ext. 0 (24 Hours) 


